
 

 

 

  

 

Information for leaders and congregations 

UPDATES 

These UPDATES are shared so that leaders and congregations are aware of Biblical 

Classes taking place in LMC, agencies, fraternal organizations, congregations, and the 

broader church. These announcements are for your information and to share with others 

in your congregation through email, weekly bulletin, monthly newsletter, Sunday morning 

announcements, church website, or Facebook. Use your discretion and share what your 

congregation will find helpful.  

 

Programs for Churches 



 

 



 



 



 


